
PUBLIC NOTICE

The City of Beloit Engineering Department is hosting a meeting of the 1-90 Business
Group and other stakeholders regarding proposed improvements to the Milwaukee
Road Corridor. The meeting will take place on Tuesday, April 8, 2014, at 8:00 a.m. in
the conference room at the Engineering and Utilities Building, 2400 Springbrook Court,
Beloit, WI 53511. The Beloit City Council has been invited, and a quorum may be
present.

Larry N. Arft, City Manager

Dated: April 2, 2014
Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City Clerk
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